
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Notices 

March        19th   -  Bishop Melissa presides at the 8:00 and 10:00 am services 

March        21st    -  Coffee and Conversation in the Mary Pellat Room 10:30 am 

March        22nd   -  Contemplative Eucharist in the Chapel 10:00 am 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Metro Vancouver Alliance is holding a Provincial Election Accountability Assembly 

Tuesday, 4 April, 2017 

6:00-8:00 pm  

Italian Cultural Centre. 

 

We will use the combined power of up to 100 community, labour, faith and education 

organizations to ask the leaders of BC's provincial parties to commit to commonly 

agreed proposals that will make BC a better place for all of us. Bishop Melissa is 

planning to attend. 

 

If you are interested in attending this exciting night of non-partisan grassroots 

democracy, please contact Alison Watt (alisonjeanwatt@hotmail.com) so that you can 

be registered for the event and get your ticket. You will be sitting with the St. 

Catherine's group.  St. Catherine's has been a member of MVA since 2014. 

 

Thank to Margaret Marquardt for coming to St. Catherine's on 12 March to let us know 

about this. 



 

        

 

      

 

 

 

        

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Catherine’s is delighted to welcome Bishop Melissa Skelton 

this Sunday for our 8:00 am and 10:00 am services. 
 

Parish members who have received the Order of New 

Westminster are requested to wear their award pins. 

 

On April 2nd there will be a joint service at 9:30am. Following the service                     

there will be a lunch and an important Town Hall for all members of the St. Catherine’s 

Community. Please mark the date on your calendar and plan to attend. 

  

Supplies Needed! This week we are collecting full size body lotion, 

shampoo, new water bottles (no logos please),  boxes of coffee sachets, 

and boxes of hot chocolate sachets (usually 10+ sachets per box) for our 

Turning Point Recovery House baskets.  Thank you!!                          

Supplies may be dropped off at the church office. 

Come and Journey through Lent: There are still copies of the Lenten 

Practices "Come and Journey" available for use during Lent. Following the 

service on March 26th there will be an opportunity to gather and share 

thoughts on Lent and our Lenten Journey. 

 

Coffee & Conversation: You are most cordially invited to sip and chat and 

welcome in Spring at Coffee & Conversation.   

When and Where: Tuesday, March 21 at 10:30 am in the Mary Pellatt 

Room.    

 

Happy First Day of Spring! 

 

 

        

 

      

 

 


